
Coronado Hills/ Creekside General Meeting 
October 17, 2023 
 
Board members present: 
Debra Sistrunk, President 
Cheryl Thompson, Vice President 
Catherine Wusterhausen, Secretary 
Natalie Dowd, Newsletter Editor 
 
17 people were present, including board members. 
 
Meeting called to order by the President at 6:30 PM. 
 
Minutes were read and approved. 
 
Report on development updates: 

• 1701 Anderson – developer is no longer pursuing project. 
• St. Johns – site work has begun. 
• Cameron Road – no futher action; property is listed for sale. 

 
New business: 

• Discussion of incident at Glenhill and Shelbourne 
• Discussion of speeding. 
• The next meeting will feature a guest speaker from the Fire Department. 
• Discussion of planned land development code changes. 

 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:40 PM. 


